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Plaza Motors Corporation (PMq initiated a project with London Consulting Group on 
the areas of sales, marketing, logistics and service from November 26, 2007 to August 8, 2000. 
The objective was to redesign the company's structure and processes to be more efficient and 
profitable. 

The Consulting Team closely collaborated with us and developed lots of useful tools 

and parameters for the operation improvement in all areas. Especially, their work in sales 
administration area gave us a substantial contribution in order for us to determine the 
forecast ·as weUastherecordtracking. 

The consulting team has been supporting the Company even after the project end, 
ensuring the continuity of implemented dumges and strategic objectives. 

For everything mentioned above, I recommend London Consulting Group as a group 
of professionals fully capable of developing these types of projects, focused on process 
improvement and efficiency. 


